
Gente t  Matthias 

From: 
sent: Oh September 2012 14:22 
To: Planning 
Cc: Thuaire, Charles 
subject: Application Reference 2011i4390iP 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Orange 

Application Reference 2011/4390/P 

I am uniting this e-mail to object in the strongest possible terms to the above application 

I am very concerned about the Impact that the building works will have on the Heath  and all the people who 

use it happily each day 
It is virtually impossible for any heavy goods vehicles to use hilillfield Lane without causing a great deal of 
damage to the very well established vegetation and the environment 
I am also concerned about the impact on all the people who use the Heath for walking and cycling and 

swimming etc 

I must object very strongly to this application and very much hope that a rapid halt is called to the building 
work 

Yours Sincerely 

Trevor Murphy 


